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 John Parker OBJLETTE

R

2016/7054/P 14/02/2017  16:08:47 I would like to object to the planned roof heightening extension at Burghley Court, 18 Ingestre Road 

London NW5 1UF. It will overlook the unfortunate people living in the top floors at the top end of 

Burghley Road, and it will also cut out their light. Regards John Parker

Flat 1

77 Burghley Road

London NW5 1UH

 John Parker OBJLETTE

R

2016/7054/P 14/02/2017  16:09:00Flat 1

77 Burghley Road

London NW5 1UH

 John Parker OBJLETTE

R

2016/7054/P 14/02/2017  16:09:11Flat 1

77 Burghley Road

London NW5 1UH

 C.Schiralli COMMNT2016/7054/P 14/02/2017  10:19:19 I live opposite Burleigh Court and have recently heard about this planning application for a 5th storey 

for 2 X 2 flats to be built. This is already an ugly building which affects  the outlook. It definitely spoils 

the view and its rectangular construction looks out of place with the neighbouring terraces.  This will 

result in loss of privacy and daylight. I pray this does not go ahead.

13 wardlow

Ingestre Road

NW5 1XG
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